
 

   

 

Date: 08/11/2023 
 

 
Informal Consultation - B5018 Main Street, Branston Footway and Cycleway Improvement 

Scheme 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

Following our previous consultation letter, we received feedback from the residents and key 

stakeholders regarding the proposal to make Church Road one-way. Based on these comments, we 

have decided not to go ahead with the one-way road plan and will instead retain the existing 

arrangements. 

To accommodate this decision, we have made some changes to our proposal. Firstly, we have 

changed the proposed parallel crossing design to a raised zebra crossing on B5018 Main Street. 

Secondly, we will retain both existing bus lay-bys on B5018 Main Street adjacent to Church Road. 

Finally, we are proposing to slightly widen the existing footway into the carriageway on the eastern 

side of Church Road. However, due to these changes, it is now necessary for cyclists to dismount 

for a short distance between the proposed zebra crossing and the bus shelter located on the northern 

footway. On the southern side, the footway width will remain as it currently is. 

The revised consultation drawing (D6720T-R01-11-01-R2 - Consultation - Sheet 1 of 2) is now 

available to view from the website or by scanning the QR code below. Also, a hard copy of the plans 

can be viewed from the Burton Library. 

• D6720T-R01-11-01-R2 - Consultation - Sheet 1 of 2 

• D6720T-R01-11-02-R0 - Consultation - Sheet 2 of 2 

• D6720T-R01-12-01-R0 - Consultation - Proposed Works at Branston 

• Web address for consultation drawings: 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/branstonfootwayimprovement   
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As a result of these proposed changes, we have extended the end date for our consultation by 

another two weeks. If you have any comments you would like to make regarding the proposals for 

this scheme, then please fill out the survey by scanning the QR code below or 

visiting the URL below by Monday, 11 December 2023  

• Scheme Reference: D6720T  

• Response Form: https://forms.office.com/e/a2qBqxp6Mz  

 

If you have no access to internet you can reply to Integrated Transport, FAO: Mahesh Mohankumar, 

No 1 Staffordshire Place, Tipping Street, Stafford, ST16 2DH. 

If you should require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above email 

address. 

Finally, I would also like to inform you that we are planning to update our FAQ webpage in few weeks. 

The update will include a compilation of responses to the most common queries raised by 

stakeholders. We also welcome any further comments you may have, but please note that any 

additional responses or changes will be communicated through the website. 

 
Yours faithfully,  

 

Mahesh Mohankumar 

Civil Engineer 

Staffordshire County Council 
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